
 

 

 

 

Puerto Morelos, Quintana Roo, México at March the 5th, 2015 

 

 

Mr. Stefan Popescu 

President of the Romanian 

Sport Fishing Federation 

 

Dear Mr. Popescu, 

 

We are cordially inviting a delegation of your Federation to take part in the 

XXXVI CIPS Sport Fishing World Congress, which will be held from the 16th 

through the 19th of April 2015, in Cancún, México. 

 

Hoping to have the honor of meeting your delegation in person, and without any 

further matters for the moment, I remain at your service. 

 

Sincerely, 
"For the Fishing of México, United" 

 

 

 

Luis Miguel García Pérez 

PRESIDENT 


